
 
THE BISHOP’S SCHOOL, PUNE 

 
FROM THE PRINICPAL’S OFFICE 

 
TO : THE ALUMNI 

 
SUBJECT: INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATIONS 

===================================================== 

11th August 2022 
 
 

Dear Alumni 

Greetings and Good Wishes! 

After a gap of two years, life is rapidly returning to normalcy, so the grand 
events at the Bishop’s School. 

On the occasion of the 75 years of the Independence of our great nation, 
the school is celebrating the Flag Hoisting Ceremony on Monday,                              
15th August 2022, on the Quadrangle at 8.30 am.  

This year the Chief Guest is Col. Atul Joshi, an Alumnus of the 1974 batch, 
who will address the staff, parents, students and those who are present at 
the function. 

We extend our cordial invitation to all the alumni to be present to witness 
the event. 

With best wishes  

Yours sincerely 

 

JOEL EDWIN 
PRINCIPAL 


